
 

 

  

 

 

15 September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Food Technology Ingredients Years 5, 6, 7 and 8 

Following on from a successful year last year we will continue to supply Food 

Tech ingredients for all years.  

We are writing to ask for a contribution of £10 towards the cost of ingredients 

that your child will use in these lessons throughout the year.  We hope as many 

parents and carers as possible will feel able to contribute, alternatively you could 

continue to send in ingredients on a weekly basis.  Students will still need to 

bring in a container to take their food home in. 

Payment for Food Tech ingredients should be made using the Parent Mail 

system. The cost will show on your parent account page.  

If your child has any allergies/dietary requirements or you have any questions 

relating to this please contact me at jashby@bestacademies.org.uk . 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Jodie Ashby 

Head of Design Technology 
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